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February 15, 2013 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
I am writing this letter in support of Professor Ockie Bosch and confirming his key role 
in the work of the International Society for the Systems Sciences, as Vice President for 
Systems Education. The Society has benefited tremendously through his extensive 
network of connections with Universities, governmental research agencies and corporate 
sponsors in the development of Systems Education programs for our membership, and in 
particular the development of prospective postgraduate students. His esteem in these 
areas have enabled the Society to extend systemic learning and practice through the 
facilitation of these programs and also the facilitation of meetings and conferences on 
three continents in the past four years.  
 
We are indebted to Professor Bosch in this facilitation of our work, despite the heavy 
responsibilities of his many academic and research duties in Australia and overseas with 
governments in Europe and South East Asia. 
 
I can attest that Professor Bosch has extensive influence within the systems community 
and beyond, through the application of his research and teaching and would be more that 
happy to send any further information regarding our knowledge of his stature that may be 
required in your evidence gathering process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Jennifer Wilby 
Senior Lecturer, Director Undergraduate Programmes 
University of Hull Business School 
VP Administration, Past President and Trustee, ISSS 
President Elect, United Kingdom Systems Society 
Academician, International Academy for Systems and Cybernetic Sciences 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 


